
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pat Gordon 
Hello Forest Lake community.   My husband and I retired and became 
full-time residents at Forest Lake 4 ½ years ago and were 
homeowners in Forest Lake for 17 years before that.  I am the mother 
of 4 married children and grandmother to 6 wonderful grandchildren.   I 
am currently on the Board of Directors by appointment and have been 
a volunteer for many Forest Lake activities, including chairing the 
annual Ice Cream Social, throughout my 21 years here. 
 
My experiences include my career as an executive assistant to the 
Board of Education and Superintendent of Lake Shore Public Schools 
for 23 years.  I was also a 23-year member of the Optimist Club 
community service organization and am currently a member of the 
Alger CERT (Community Emergency Response Team).  Other hats 
I’ve worn include, Realtor, union steward, cheerleading coach, notary.  
 

I believe my history of community service and experiences are beneficial in service to the Forest Lake 
community.   We have all experienced the awful damage to our spillway and are continuing to learn about 
the process and costs needed to repair it.  I am an optimist and believe that together we can begin to bring 
the community back together to continue to make this a wonderful place to live, retire and visit. 

 


